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President's Message 
 

Happy New Year everyone,

I hope everyone managed to have a wonderful holiday season in spite of the new
pandemic conditions.

I would also like to remind everyone that the January meeting planned for 
Monday, January 10th, at the Coast Outdoors Store, has been cancelled due to 
the quickly spreading Omicron variant. We are however, hoping to have our 
February 7 AGM at the Pinetree Community Center beginning at 7 pm.

At this time the Executive of the club is remaining optimistic that the balance of 
our season will proceed as planned.
The following trips will remain on the schedule unless you are notified by the trip 
leader of any changes.

Manning Park: Saturday, January 22: Sharon 604 740-5335
Lost Lake: Sunday, January 30: New trip leader is Jeannette 604 520-1052
China Ridge: February 5-6: Louise 604 937-5051
Callaghan Valley: Saturday, February 12: Jeannette 604 520-1052
Manning Park: Sunday, February 20: Kathy 604 839-2776
Sun Peaks: February 25-27: Sue 604 803-4110 and Karen 604 788-9194
Callaghan Valley: Saturday, March 5: Jeannette 604 520-1052

Hope to see many of you on the slopes very soon.
Jeannette (jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com)




